
 
 

                                          
 
 
 
           LEGAL PUBLICATION NOTICE 
 
 
            
In compliance with K.S.A. 25-3009 a random selection of three contested races along with 
the random selection of the corresponding precincts will be made on the 7th day of August, 
2024 at 3:00 P.M. in the Montgomery County Clerk’s Office for the Election Audit for the 
Primary Election that was held August 6th, 2024.  The random selection is open to the 
public and the press.                                                                                                                                    
     
 
      
     Charlotte A. Scott Schmidt 
    Montgomery County Clerk/Election Officer 
 


